

Chrissie Courtney
Chairman of the ECSRA

28 September 2016

Dear Chrissie Courtney and Earl's Court Square Residents Association,

## THANK YOU!

Thank you for kindly raising £210 during your raffle. I thoroughly enjoyed attending the event organised by ECSRA, it was lovely to meet so many friendly people. Sue's introduction and continued good-will and support are a vital encouragement to this charity.

Our work benefits children who suffered severe child-trauma, including bereavement, neglect, abuse and domestic violence. However, they are full of potential and our aim is to help them fulfil it. Your donation will help to increase the life prospects of these children, whilst also developing their confidence and life skills.

Thank you once again; your commitment to helping our cause in the community is sincerely appreciated.

I have enclosed a case study of a child we have been helping over the past 3 years to give you an idea of the backgrounds of the children we support.

I hope to get the opportunity to meet you in person soon so I can thank you personally. Have a lovely autumn!

Very best wishes,

Sean Mendez

**Founder & Director** 

07958 599 922

